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To 
Prof. Judith Johanna Hoelzemann 
IGAC 2014 Local Organizing Committee 
UFRN - Federal University of Rio Grande do Norte 
PPGCC – Graduate Program in Climate Sciences 
Natal, RN , Brazil 
 
 
Dear Prof. Hoelzemann 
 
 

Considering the urgent need to act proactively on climate change and 
environmental issues, the Foundation for Research Support of the State of Rio 
Grande do Norte – FAPERN is aware of the importance of studies and 
discussions by the International Global Atmospheric Chemistry project (IGAC) 
and the International Commission on Atmospheric Chemistry  and Global 
Pollution (iCACGP). 

Therefore, we believe that the joint conference and symposium of these 
organizations are of great importance not only for Brazilian society, but also for 
the entire scientific community, especially chemists, meteorologists, 
environmentalists, planners, doctors and other professionals interested in this 
issue. 

Thus we expect that your proposal will be accepted by the committee 
leaders. In addition, we can assure you that FAPERN will do everything in its 
power to promote the participation of the scientific community of the state and, 
to that end we are working towards providing the physical space needed for the 
event. 
 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 

 
 

Maria Bernardete Cordeiro de Sousa 
President of FAPERN 

 


